
My worst fear during COVID is that if my daughter got sick, I would not be permitted to be with her at 
the hospital. I am in support of Senate Bill 1606 so that it becomes law in Oregon that Oregonians with 
disabilities will have the necessary supports and will never have to be alone at the hospital!   
 
Sarah Brentano 
Clackamas, Oregon 
 


